
 

Hamilton Police Services Board c/o Kirsten Stevenson 

155 King William St, Hamilton, Ontario 

July 7th, 2023 

 

Dear Chair Mandy and Members of the Police Services Board,   

I am writing to you on behalf of the planning committee for the upcoming First 100 to Respond 
Women’s Only Golf Tournament on September 28th, 2023 at Southbrook Golf & Country Club. 
This event is in support of YWCA Hamilton, and all earnings will go towards powering their 
meaningful programs. Last year, this tournament raised over $21,000 and brought together over 
100+ women from Hamilton and Halton.  

YWCA Hamilton has been part of the Hamilton community for 130 years and serves 10,000+ 
people each year. The mission of YWCA Hamilton is to strengthen women's and girls' voices, 
broaden their choices, build dynamic leadership and provide essential and meaningful services 
that promote safe, inclusive, and equitable communities.  

Please join us and help power life-changing and life-saving programs and services for women and 
children. You can support us by sponsoring one of the holes for $500 at the First 100 to Respond 
Women’s Only Golf Tournament.  As a sponsor, your business will receive: 

 Logo on Signage at Golf Hole 
 Logo on Event Website and YWCA Hamilton’s Social Media 
 Logo on Sponsor Card in Each Golfer’s Swag Bag 
 Opportunity to Attend and Set Up Engagement Station at Your Hole. 
 Opportunity to include items in Golfer’s Swag Bags 

We appreciate any contribution and will highlight the Hamilton Police Services Board at every 
opportunity. We hope that you will consider our request for support. Please contact me at the 
information below should you wish to contribute to this event. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Supt. Treena MacSween 

Hamilton Police Service - Field Support Division 

tmacsween@hamiltonpolice.ca 


